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The DMO is today announcing that the date of its quarterly consultation meetings 
with gilt market participants, originally scheduled for Monday 17 November, will be 
confirmed once the date of the Pre-Budget Report (PBR) 2008 has been announced.  
 
The agendas for the consultation meetings will be published alongside any revision to 
the DMO financing remit for FY 2008-09 immediately following the PBR speech.                                    


